GENERAL DYNAMICS
NASSCO

Inter-Department Memo
DATE: April 13, 2020
TO: Distribution
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NASSCO has been informed that an employee has tested presumptively positive for the
coronavirus (COVID-19). This employee last worked on March 30, 2020, and therefore we have
determined that there were no close contacts with this individual at our facilities as determined
by CDC guidelines.

We recently began new screening measures. This includes non-invasive temperature checks
using no-touch infrared thermometers, and a COVID-19 information tent located at Gate 6.
Today’s new efforts seemed to be well received, and we greatly appreciate everyone’s
cooperation.

Maintaining social distance and the proper use of cloth face coverings are some of the most
effective ways of minimizing the spread of the virus. Remember that the guidance on distancing
also applies during breaks, and while using golf carts.

Please see our latest updates here: www.NASSCO.com. NASSCO employees can text
“NASSCO” to 877-789-8398 for updates via SMS.
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